August 14, 2020

Borough of Red Bank
Attention: Mr. Ciifford M. Keen, CPWM

90 Mechanic Street
Red Bank, NJ 07701

Re: Contract for Solid Waste, Refuse and Bulk Collection & Disposal

Dear Sir:

Please accept this letter as confirmation DeLisa Demolition, Inc., d/b/a DelLisa Waste
Services is willing to extend the current contract for solid waste, refuse and bulk
collection and disposal on a month to month basis commencing September 1, 2020.

Delisa Waste Services will continue to provide collection and disposal service based on
the current bid specifications with the following exceptions effective September 1, 2020.
The Borough of Red Bank will reimburse 100% of the single stream recycling tipping
fees as well as increase the monthly service payment by $10,000.00.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to
contract me at (732)-988-2525.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Thomas W. DelLisa li
President

Cc:  Gregory Cannon, Borough Attorney
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